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Subject: FW: FAO - Cafe o Clay - 122 Broomhill Road

From: [

Sent: 21 December 2014 10:33
To: Licensing
Subject: FAO I Cafe o Clay - 122 Broomhill Road

Hing

| am writing to you regarding the application for an off sales licence for the address above. | don't think
this area needs another business selling alcohol - there is an oversupply in the local area already.

It must be difficult enough already for the police to ensure that the restrictions on the sale of alcohol to
minors are followed, another site will just place more pressure on our overworked police. | urge you to
reject the application,



